
Midwest Innocence Project President Pete
Smith welcomes new volunteers
Midwest Innocence Project  (“MIP”)  President,  Pete Smith (center),  hosted a “Happy Hour” to
welcome the 2014 UMKC Law MIP Student Organization. Mentoring and volunteer opportunities for
these leaders of tomorrow are an important part of the MIP Board’s mission.
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